Hello, City @&l

The SEARHC Gustavus Clinic will be welcoming Jeffrey Bevan, FNP as our new permanent
provider on January 28, 2025. Please join us on February 20, 2025, at 3-5pm for a meet
and greet with Jeffrey, as well as our new medical director for village locations, Murray
Buttner. We will have some shacks and refreshments. We would love your supportin

welcoming him into our clinic and community!

We look forward to seeing you!

- Clinic Ladies



